

Mc Gill Cal  
Weddy 1/68

Dear Sarge,

As I find the boats  
are irregular, and in case  
there should be one to  
morrow morning, I write  
to say that we have  
decided that Mamma  
or I shall go down to  
morrow evening. Our plan  
is that you should go up  
the Saguenay on Saturday,  
and returning come  
up by the Sat or Sunday  
boat so as to be here  
on Tuesday morning. One  
object in this is to allow  
Mamma and me to

So out on Wednesday to  
the E. Thompsons for  
a few days, leaving  
you and Anna in  
charge of the household.

I trust you will not  
think that this is  
bringing you home too  
soon. The weather is

now very pleasant  
here and we wish  
all the travelling closed  
up before the 1st Septor

Truly yours  
W.D.

My dear  
Mr. [unclear]  
[unclear]  
[unclear]

A. J.

ed

[Faint handwritten text, possibly a signature or address]



W. J. Grant \$10 & Cent  
Please check against  
your accounts <sup>W. J.</sup>